
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This half term we are continuing with 

our non-fiction study. We have read 

‘Mrs Mole, I’m Home’ by  Jarvis. We 

have gathered lots of information 

about moles and now we are going to 

write our own fact file about an differ-

ent animal. For the second half of this 

half term we are going to be focusing 

on writing our own letters. We will also 

continue learning and recapping on 

spellings, grammar and punctuation.  

Maths Science 

History 

Art 

PSHE 

Music 

Computing 

PE 

RE 

 In Science Year 1 will identify and name a variety of common 

animals including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mam-

mals.  They will also identify and name a variety of common 

animals that are carnivores, herbivores and omnivores.  

We will continue with our learning on 

addition and subtraction and under-

stand what is meant by inverse opera-

tions. We will continue revising our 

number facts to 10 and then increasing 

this to number facts within 20. We will 

look at numbers 11-19 in more detail 

and then use a ruler to measure. We 

will begin measuring in cm and using 

rulers accurately. During this half term 

we will have a large focus on our 2, 5 

and 10 times tables.  

In this topic, we will learn that it is much easier to get around as we have 
many more modes of transports now. We will look at when particular 
modes of transport where invented and plot these onto a timeline. We 
will also look further into how the trains, cars and air transport has 
changed over the years.  

This half term we will design, draw, craft, paint and art appreciation; un-

dertaking two different printing techniques, using 2D shapes to explore a 

variety of media, mixing different shades of one colour and discussing the 

work of artist Louis Wain . 

We will continue our learning on Safety and the Changing body. We will learn about what sub-

stances we can and cannot put in/on to our bodies and how to stay safe at home. We will then 

move onto citizenship. In this unit we will learn why it is important to follow rules, discuss the 

needs of animals and babies , understanding the similarities and differences of peoples and why 

voting is a fair was of making a decision.  

E-safety—We will be finding out about health, wellbeing 

and lifestyles.  

Grouping information and data—To sort objects into differ-

ent groups to answer questions about data.  

This term PE will be taught by Mr Robertson who is a PE 

specialist. Focus is kicking and dribbling in invasion 

games this half term. 

Our key question for the whole of Spring term 

in RE is: Who is Jewish and how do they live? 

Our music is focused around One song this 

half term: Round And Round, a Bossa No-

va Latin style. This half term we will be 

learning how to play C, D and F on the 

Glockenspiel.  


